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Wayne Ray, PhD 
Vanderbilt University  

 

Professor of Preventive Medicine, Vanderbilt University School of Medicine  

Vanderbilt Epidemiology Center  
 

 
 

will present a seminar on: 

“Improving Automated Database Studies of  

Therapeutic Interventions” 

Wednesday, March 30, 2011 

3:30-4:30PM 

Tate-Turner-Kuralt 136  
(Auditorium, School of Social Work) 

A reception in the lobby area outside the Department of Epidemiology  

(2101 McGavran-Greenberg Hall) will follow the seminar. 

The UNC-CH Student Chapter of the International Society for 
Pharmacoepidemiology 

and  

The Department of Epidemiology are proud to present: 

The 4th Annual Harry Guess Memorial 
Lecture 

 


